Aug. 17, 2017
To: 
All Elementary School Parents

Re:
Permission slip for viewing the Solar Eclipse

We are excited that on Monday, Aug. 21st we will have an opportunity to view a near total eclipse of the sun.  This is a rare opportunity for us to see one that will be nearly full (93% in our area).  It will be many years before the next opportunity.

It is extremely important that when viewing an eclipse that we view it safely.  It takes only a couple of seconds for a corneal burn to occur which will contribute to macular degeneration.  Unlike a sunburn, a corneal burn is permanent.  For this reason, supervision and proper tools are necessary for children to view an eclipse.  We will be using solar eclipse viewing boxes, where one looks only at the shadow of the eclipse.  We also have ISO approved viewing lenses.  Students may wear caps that day to help protect their eyes.  Our staff and parent volunteers will be supervising the students to make sure they do not look up at the sun without protection.  

For these safety reasons:  

WE ARE REQUIRING A SIGNED PERMISSION SLIP FOR EACH CHILD TO BE OUTSIDE TO VIEW THE ECLIPSE.  

Childen who do not have a permission slip returned will be kept inside with supervision during the eclipse.  Please sign and return this form to your child’s teacher by Monday morning, Aug. 17.

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________________________________________

Yes, I give permission for  __________________________________ (child’s name)
To view the eclipse.

Signed __________________________________________  Date ____________________

